
Cathedral choir will sing for 24 hours to raise funds for UK trip

This Saturday, 30 September, the Cathedral choir will commence its 24-hour-Sing, with a cocktail party
and choose-your-own-concert in the Cathedral at 7pm.

The 24-hour-Sing is a fundraising event for the choir’s tour to the UK after Christmas. The choir will
keep the cathedral alive with music for from 7pm Saturday to 7pm Sunday. This will also feature a
“come-and-sing” Fauré Requiem on Sunday 1 October at 2:00pm

If you are unable to attend but wish to support the event, please follow the link to donate online!
 https://bit.ly/24HrSingStPetersCathedral
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